
 
 Easter Sunday of the Resurrection of the Lord ~ Solemnity ~ April 16, 2017 

Church of Saint Joseph 
                                                                           6 New Street, Mendham, New Jersey 07945 ~ www.stjoesmendham.org

 

The Celebration of  
The Eucharist 

 

Monday,  April 17th  
 9:00 a.m.  For The People 
         

Tuesday, April 18th     
  9:00 a.m.  Peter Cavalero 
             

Wednesday, April 19th     
  9:00 a.m.  Joseph & Mary 
                    Anginoli 
   

Thursday, April 20th     
  9:00 a.m.   Jacqueline Deighan 
  
Friday,  April 21st  
  9:00 a.m.  Joseph & Catherine 
                   Carter 
 

Saturday, April 22nd  
 8:00 a.m.  Kathleen & George  
                   Zriny 
  5:00 p.m.  Peter Cavalero 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
Sunday,  April 23rd  
  7:30 a.m.   Peter Cavalero 
  9:30 a.m.   N. Larry Paragano 
11:30 a.m.  Sabina & Gaetano 
                    Anginoli 
                   
Reconciliation: 
Saturdays 4:00 - 4:30 p.m. 
 

Baptisms: 
     First & Third Sundays of the Month 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOCUS: Alleluia! Jesus Christ, our Lord and Savior, has risen ~ 
let us rejoice and be glad.  Today, and for the next 50 days, we will 
celebrate and rejoice in the triumph of Christ over the power of death.  
It is our primary and foundational Christian feast.  Through it, the 
course of human history is changed forever as Christ has, in the words 
of the Exsultet, broken “the prison-bars of death and rose victorious 
from the underworld.” 
 
Readings for Next Weekend    
First Reading:                       Second Reading:                 Third Reading: 
Acts 2:42-47                           1 Peter 1:3-9    John 20: 19-31 
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 STAFF 
 

Pastor:  Rev. Msgr. Joseph T. Anginoli, J.C.L.  Ext. 15 
 

Parochial Vicar:  Rev. Stephen T. Prisk     Ext. 16 
FrStephen@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Weekend Associates:  Rev. Msgr. Kenneth E. Lasch 
                                      Rev. Msgr. Peter J. McHugh 
 

Religious Education: 
Annette Tracy, Director of Religious Education  Ext. 13 
ATracy@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Youth Ministry 
& Confirmation Coordinator: Mark Tosso         Ext. 17 
Tosso@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Religious Ed. Administrative Ass’t: Mary Maximos          Ext. 14 
religioused@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Director of Music Ministries: Mary Pat Davies 
School: 973-543-7474  Ext. 314          Parish House   Ext. 18 
MDavies@SJSMendham.org 
 

Parish House: Jackie Cronin, Administrative Assistant Ext. 10 
JCronin@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish Finance Manager: Lisa Mauriello  Ext. 11 
Finance@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Calendar/Administrative Assistant: Diane Quaglia Ext. 24 
DQuaglia@stjoesmendham.org 
 

Parish House: 973~543~5950 
          Monday ~ Friday:  9:00 a.m. to 12 noon 
                                              1:00 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.  

 

www.stjoesmendham.org 
 
 

       Like us on Facebook, follow us on Twitter  
 
 

Parish Trustees: Mortimer O’Shea & William Gilligan 
 

Welcoming/Weddings: 
Fran Plodkowski    973~543~2145 
 

Family Liturgy: 
Maria Gray                                                  908~955~6383 
 

Spiritual Life: 
Beverly Ryan  908~879~8799  
 

Parish School Served By: 
Lisa Gillespie    School Principal 
Cathleen Witczak        Administrative Assistant 
Lisa Mauriello                  Finance Manager 
Karen Johnson             Operations Manager 
Lynne Connor                      HSA President 
Brian O’Dowd                Education Council 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

To Enable Parishioners to Live Their 
Christian Vocation in the World. 

 

 

 
 
 

If you are going into the hospital and would like a 
priest to visit you there, please call the Parish House  

at 973~ 543~5950 to inform the priest.  

 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                   
Sunday Offering 

 

                 April 9, 2017: $ 11,202 
                       Outreach: $     385 
 

 

Thank you for your generous spirit! 
Fr. Joe 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                        
The Parish House will be closed on  

Monday, April 17. 
 
 
 

 
ENCOUNTER THE RISEN 
CHRIST ~ We prayed, fasted 
and gave alms—and now we 

celebrate Easter joy! Our Lenten journey with 
CRS Rice Bowl ends as we encounter our risen 
Lord. We reflect on our brothers and sisters 
whom we have walked with in India, Zambia, El 
Salvador, Mexico, Ethiopia and Hawaii. And we 
commit to bring Easter joy to each person we 
meet in our daily lives. Don’t forget to turn in 
your CRS Rice Bowls to the church this week, or 
drop them off at the Parish House.  
 
 
 

For the safety of your children ~ We ask that 
parents accompany young children when they use 
the bathroom during Mass.  
 

Good Deed Friday ~ We’d like to hear about your 
good deeds and we will post them on the Saint 
Joseph Facebook page every Friday.  You are free 
to be anonymous, as a good deed is its own reward! 
Email your good deed to 
dquaglia@stjoesmendham.org. 



 

Worship 
 

Celebration of Divine Mercy Sunday ~ 
Come to the chapel for an hour of prayer, 3~ 
4:00 p.m., on Sunday, April 23, for the celebration 
of Divine Mercy Sunday. There will be exposition 
of the Blessed Sacrament, readings from the diary 
of St. Faustina, praying of the Divine Mercy 
Chaplet, and confessions available. The same 
plenary indulgence offered during the Year of 
Mercy is offered on this special day under the 
usual conditions. See Fr. Stephen with further 
questions. 
  

The Rosary is prayed weekdays at 8:30 a.m. in 
the chapel. 
 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament takes 
place every Friday after the 9:00 a.m. Mass (9:30 
– 10:30 a.m.) and every first Saturday after the 
8:00 a.m. Mass (8:30 ~ 9:30 a.m.). Saturday’s 
Holy Hour is devoted to Mary, Mother of all the 
living. We offer our prayers for all those who are 
suffering and hurting, especially those affected by 
abuse and abortion. Please consider devoting 
some time in quiet prayer with our Lord – it’s good 
for the soul! For more information, please contact 
Fr. Stephen at the Parish House.  
 

Every Monday, following 9:00 a.m. Mass, the 
Divine Mercy Chaplet and Novena is prayed for 
all those who are suffering from cancer and other 
serious illnesses. Please join us in the chapel. For 
information, call the Parish House. 

 
 

Spiritual Enrichment 
 
 

Bible Study with Father Stephen meets on 
Wednesdays at 9:30 a.m. in the Christopher 
House.  If you are not yet a part of Bible Study and 
are interested, please come!  
 

The Men’s Discussion Group meets on the 1st 
and 3rd Saturdays of each month, from 8:30 a.m. 
to 10 a.m. in the East Room. This forum provides 
presentations and open discussions on a variety 
of topics to promote a deeper understanding of our 
Catholic faith. Please call or text Bob Manthey at 
973-441-0447 for details. Next meeting dates: May 
6 & 20. 

Ministry to Life 

        On Behalf of the Babies,  
        thanks for Supporting Life! 

 
 

Prayer vigils for abortion victims, their parents 
and doctors are held every Wednesday and 
Friday at Planned Parenthood, 196 Speedwell 
Ave., Morristown, from 1:00 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. Also 
on Saturday from 8:00 a.m. to 9:00 a.m., at 
Garden State Gynecology, 25 Lyndsley Drive in 
Morris Township (behind the Westin/Governor 
Morris hotel). For more information, please call 
Colleen Dolan at 973-543-7037.  

 
The Sacrament of 

The Anointing of the Sick 
 
 

Not a Sacrament for the dying only! Please call 
the Parish House to inform one of our priests that 
a family member needs the Sacrament of 
Anointing of the Sick before the person becomes 
gravely ill. This sacrament may be repeated. It is 
also appropriate to receive this sacrament prior to 
surgery. “If circumstances suggest it, the 
celebration of the Sacrament of Anointing of the 
Sick can be preceded by the Sacrament of 
Penance.” (1140, The Catechism of the Catholic Church) 

 
 

   St. Joseph School News 
       St. Joseph School Where Faith,  

     Family and Education Come Together. 
 
 
 

The faculty, staff and students of 
St. Joseph School wish everyone 

a Blessed Easter. 
 

SJS will be on Spring Break from Good Friday, 
April 14, through Sunday, April 23.  Classes will 
resume Monday, April 24. 
 

Formal registration for the 2017 ~ 2018 school 
year has begun for new students.  Please contact 
Peggy Banko at 973-543-7474, ext. 5, to arrange a 
tour. 
 

 

St. Joseph School has some openings for 
students in the lower grades.  We were designated 
a National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence in 
2012, are AdvancED Accredited and a STEM 
school.  For more information, please call 973-543-
7474 ext. 5 or visit us sjsmendham.org. St. Joseph 



School Where Faith Family and Education Come 
Together. 
 

Please visit us at  www.sjsmendham.org 
 to see all that is happening. 

 
` 

 
 

 
 

              Religious Education 
               www.stjoesmendham.org 

        

 
 

Happy Easter 
from the Religious Education staff. 

Rejoice and celebrate the miracle of Easter! 
 

Annette Tracy, DRE, ext. 13 
atracy@stjoesmendham.org 

 

Mary Maximos, Assistant, ext. 14 
religioused@stjosemendham.org 

 
 
 
 

SCHEDULE FOR APRIL ~ Grades K-8: 
 

FAITH Group (1 ~ 6)  
9:45 a.m. ~ 11:15 a.m., Sunday, April 23 

 

LOVE Group (2 ~ 6) 
4:00 p.m. ~ 5:00 p.m., Monday, April 24 

 

TLC Group (7~8) 
 7:00 p.m. ~ to 8:30 p.m., Monday, April 24 

 

HOPE Group (K ~ 6) 
9:45 a.m. ~ 11:15 a.m., Sunday, April 30 

 
 
 

 
GRADE 2 SACRAMENTAL   
            PROGRAM 
 

Please pray for our 2nd graders as 
they prepare to receive the 
Sacrament of First Eucharist! 
 

St. Joseph School ~ Saturday, May 6, 10:00 a.m. 

Faith & Hope Groups ~ Saturday, May 6, 12 noon 

Love Group  ~ Saturday,  May 13,10:00 a.m. 

 
 
 
 

 
   

     Confirmation ~ Year 1 & Year II 
          (Grades 9 & 10) 

 
 

 

CLASS SCHEDULE: 
 

Sunday, April 23 
11:30 a.m. Teen Mass  

Confirmation classes will be held 
later that day at 5:00 p.m. 

 
 

CONFIRMATION PROGRAM REGISTRATION 
2017-2018:  

 

IF…you are entering 9th grade this fall at a 
non-Catholic high school… 

OR 
IF…you are entering 10th grade in a 

Catholic high school… 
 

You and a parent are asked to attend the 
Confirmation welcoming meeting on 
Wednesday, April 26, at 7:30 p.m., in the 
church.  We will welcome you to the Confirmation 
preparation process, discuss details of the 
program and begin the registration 
process.  Please contact Mark Tosso at 
tosso@stjoesmendham.org with any questions. 

 
 

            Teen News 

              High School Youth Ministry 
       

Join us Sunday, May 21, as we go to Great 
Adventure for the Catholic Youth Rally with 
Catholic teens from every diocese in New Jersey. 
Meet at 7:45 a.m. (we'll have bagels) - return at 
8:15 p.m.    The cost is $55 – includes bus, 
admission, buffet lunch and pizza dinner. We’ll be 
free to enjoy the park throughout the day. Closing 
Mass is at 6:00 p.m. All St. Joe's teens and friends 
are welcome. Contact Mark Tosso for more 
information and to sign up. 
 

The next Teen Dinner will be Thursday, April 27, 
at 6:30 p.m. in the Christopher House. Everyone 
is welcome. Come at 6:30 p.m. to help cook or 
come at 7:15 to eat. 
 



All are invited to our next ‘crack of dawn’ 6:30 a.m. 
Mass and bagels breakfast ~ Monday, May 15, 
at 6:30 a.m. 
 

If you'd like to be added to our email list, please 
contact Mark Tosso at tosso@stjoesmendham.org. 

 
        Knights of Columbus 

 

             IN SERVICE TO ONE. IN SERVICE TO ALL. 
 
 
 

Become a Knight ~ If you would like to be a 
member of the Saint Joseph Knights of Columbus, 
please contact Tom Quaglia at 908-347-9660 or 
tquaglia@ptc.com. 
 

Please visit us on our website: 
http://www.stjoesmendhamknights.org 

 
 

 
 
 

 

Diocese of Paterson 
 
Pilgrimage ~ Bishop Serratelli will be the Spiritual 
Director of a trip this summer to Fatima and 
Southern Spain. The Pilgrimage celebrates the 
100th Anniversary of the Apparitions in Fatima and 
then continue on to Spain.  The Pilgrimage will be 
from July 16 to 24.  For more information or to 
make reservations, please contact Great 
Experiences at 201-825-3725 or email them at 
greatexinc@verizon.net. 
  

 Parishioners, please note:  On our Diocesan 
website, www.patersondiocese.org, there is the 
Advance Directive for End of Life Issues available for 
printing. This directive has been approved by the 
Bishops of New Jersey. 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Human Concerns 
 

 

 

Our Spring Frozen Food Meal Collection is 
coming!!  Help a needy family from the Father 
English Center with a home-cooked meal.  We 
collected 162 meals in January.  Next weekend, 
we will distribute aluminum pans for your frozen 
meals.  Pick up a pan or two after Mass next 
weekend, April 22-23. Make a meal from the 
suggested recipes in the pan, or make one of your 
own. Freeze the meal. Drop off Saturday, April 29, 
between 8:30 and 10:00 a.m. in the school 

parking lot entrance.  Questions?  Call Barbara 
Nutt, 973-543-2444 or Mary Creamer, 972-543-
9522.  Thank you for your continued generosity! 
 

Please note: St. Joseph Church no longer collects 
clothing donations. We will continue to collect 
nonperishable food items. If you have other items to 
donate to the Father English Center, please call Adi 
Conover at 973-543-0248.   
 

Please continue to help stock the shelves at Bob 
and Carol's Food Pantry at the Father English 
Center in Paterson.  The pantry is in serious need 
of the following items: rice,    canned soups, 
canned beans, pasta, and pasta sauces.  Place 
your donations in the bin at the west entrance.  If you 
have any questions regarding this request, please 
call Emily Wood, 973-543-3445.  Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
Italian Table Afternoon ~ The Sisters of Christian 
Charity invite you to share fine Italian food, 
fellowship and fun with the 3 Po’ Tenors & a Diva… 
four dedicated artists combining their extraordinary 
talents, amazing diversity and charming wit in a truly 
special presentation!   Sunday, May 7, at 3:00 p.m., 
at St. Joseph’s Hall, 350 Bernardsville Road, 
Mendham. Tickets are $35.00 per person. Please 
help support the ministries of the Sisters of Christian 
Charity by attending this event! For additional 
information, contact Casey Dolan at 973-543-6528, 
ext. 313, or dev.director@scceast.org. You can also 
register online at www.scceast.org/events-1. 
 

Teens to Toddlers: Staying Safe & Healthy This 
Summer offers parents & grandparents useful and 
practical information on common summer injuries. 
Join Mendham First Aid Squad on Sunday May 21, 
from 4-5:00 p.m., at the First Aid Squad bays for a 
FREE seminar, covering a range of summer health 
and safety topics, including an update on the Opioid 
epidemic affecting many communities. As a bonus, 
a Child & Adult CPR class will be offered following 
the session (class registration required). See 
www.mendhamfirstaid.org for information, or follow 
facebook.com/MendhamFAS. 
 

The Abbey Gift shop, located on the grounds of the 
Abbey/Delbarton property, has an assortment of 
rosaries, books, crosses, bracelets, statues, 
christening items, medals and greeting cards. Follow 
the sign that says Retreat Center. Enter the small 



door to the right. For more 
information:lorettaviglione@gmail.com.  
 

St. Therese Knights of Columbus Annual Charity 
Auction and Tricky Tray, April 29, 6:00 p.m.- 10:30 
p.m. at St Therese School, 135 Main Street, 
Succasunna.  
 

VNA of Somerset Hills Annual Rummage Sale ~ 
May 5 & 6 from 9:30 a.m. to 3:30 p.m.  & May 7 from 
12:30 to 3:30 p.m., at the Fairgrounds on Rte. 202, 
Far Hills. New volunteers welcome. Donations 
accepted at the Fairgrounds - April 8 - 26, Monday - 
Saturday, 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.  For more 
information, contact visitingnurse.org or call 908-
781-6445.  
 

The Mendham Borough Historical Society meets 
on Tuesday, April 25, at 7:30 p.m. in the Garabrant 
Center, 4 Wilson Street in the Borough.  Michael 
Gabriele presents the program at 7:45 p.m., based 
on his book---“The History of Diners in New 
Jersey.”   Public invited; parking/program, free. 
 

Mother and Adult Daughter Retreat ~ May 12 -14, 
Marianist Family Retreat Center, Cape May Point. 
Knowing that your relationship is special, and the 
need to nurture it throughout the years, this is a 
wonderful opportunity to walk upon common ground 
while celebrating your differences.  $135 per person. 
Sign up online at capemaymarianists.org or call 609-
884-3829 for more information. 
 

The Westminster Concert Bell Choir Saturday, 
April 22, at 5:00 p.m. - Liberty Corner Presbyterian 

Church, Liberty Corner. For more information and 
to obtain tickets, please 
visit: https://www.showclix.com/event/westminster-
bell-choir. 
 

Come Ride With Us!  Mendham Area Senior 
Transportation transports senior and disabled 
residents in Mendham Borough and Mendham 
Township to medical appointments and food 
shopping.  We also transport to the Veterans 
Hospital in Lyons.  Rides to other towns in Morris 
County will be considered as the schedule permits. 
Call 973-543-2666 to register and Come Ride With 
Us! 
 

Free Blood Pressure Screening!  The Visiting 
Nurse Association of Morristown holds blood 
pressure clinics in the Community Room at 
Mendham Area Senior Housing every first and third 
Thursday of the month from 9:30-10:30 am.  These 
clinics are free and open to all residents of 
Mendham Borough and Mendham Township. 
 

Visiting Nurse Association of Northern New 
Jersey’s Friendly Visitor program provides 
volunteers with a rewarding volunteer opportunity 
and homebound neighbors with a break from the 
social isolation that often comes from living alone or 
being homebound.. For more information, please 
contact Rachel Enderle, Volunteer Coordinator, at 
973-451-4128 or renderle@vnannj.org. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

    NEW PARISHIONER REGISTRATION FORM      
Family Name:_______________________________________________________ Date: ________________ 
Address:_____________________________________City:_______________________  Zip: ____________ 
Telephone (H)______________________________ (Cell): ________________________________________  
E-Mail:_________________________________________ Would you like to join our Parish E-mail List?: __________ 
Husband:___________________________________________________________Religion: _____________ 
Wife:______________________________________________________________ Religion: _____________ 
 

List Only Those Living With You:                                                          

 Children                                        Date of Birth                Religion                       School & Grade            __                               
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Children Eligible for CCD: _____      Others living with  you? ________         How Related? _______________ 


